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May 23, 2024

Dear Chamber Members and Friends,

As you know, the Bishop Chamber of Commerce is a positive and proactive force in our community,
working tirelessly to improve the local economy.

Our organization hosts several important events each year including: Blake Jones Trout Derby,
Fishing Opener Press Reception, California High School Rodeo State Finals Championship, Christmas
Tree Lighting, Street of Lights, the Christmas Parade, and more. We provide support for dozens of
other projects including Mule Days, Fall Highball and VCMC Dual Sport Motorcycle Rally and others.
The Bishop Information Center is open year-round assisting guests, as well as locals, with all types
of information and referrals.

Funding for the Bishop Chamber of Commerce & Information Center comes from a variety of
sources including membership dues and donations. We rely heavily on the continued support of our
community to keep up the good works of the Bishop Chamber.

I am writing to you today in hopes that you will consider supporting the Chamber’s annual golf
fundraiser, slated for Saturday, June 22nd. We are changing things up a bit this year by partnering
with High Country Lumber for the 1st Annual Contractor’s Classic Invitational Tournament. We're
very excited about this new collaboration and expect a great turnout!

We are seeking support in the way of hole sponsors and prize donors. If you would like to support
our fundraising effort, please complete the attached form and return by June 7th.

As always, thank you for your continued support of the Bishop Chamber of Commerce & Information
Center! We're proud to serve our community and we're thankful for our many partners, volunteers
and generous supporters!

Sincerelyf;, N B
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Event Coordinator
Bishop Area Chamber of Commerce & Information Center
April@bishopvisitor.com
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